Jonathan Gregg Doll, 1968

The Class recently received very belated news that Jonathan Gregg Doll died
August 27, 2010. The news came from a high school contact who was working
on 50™ High School reunion planning, and learned that he had died in Asia in
2010. His most recent mailing address was Bangkok, Thailand. Jon came to
Dartmouth from Pleasantville, New York, where he had played football and
basketball. He was the son of Frederick Doll, Class of 1939. Jon was a
freshman year roommate of Robbie Peacock in Smith Hall. He left Dartmouth
before graduating, and little is known of his post-Dartmouth life despite inquiries
to his known dormitory neighbors. Additional information to share with
classmates is welcome!



